
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Zulma DeBonis; Shona Adamson
Subject: FW: Customer Choice Implementation (EB-2020-0152): Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation
Date: Friday, October 16, 2020 11:16:00 AM

 

From: Leslie Dugas <LDugas@bluewaterpower.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 11:07 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Customer Choice Implementation (EB-2020-0152): Bluewater Power Distribution
Corporation
 
Good morning,  Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation can confirm that as of October 13, 2020
we have fully implemented all processes and systems to allow customers to choose their commodity
pricing plan in accordance with the Standard Supply Service Code (SSSC) which came into force on
October 13, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leslie Dugas
Director, Regulatory and Customer Service
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation
Email:  ldugas@bluewaterpower.com
519-337-8201 Ext 2255
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